Dear Ms. Isabelle Walter:
This is in reference to your unpaid Internet bills for the months of July and August. We have been trying to call you, but your phone cannot be reached; we assume you already changed your cell phone number.
We would like to remind you that you have to pay $100 plus $10 interest that are due as soon as possible. If you wish to terminate your Internet plan contract, we wish that you get in touch with us as soon as possible so we can work on the necessary process.
This is a form of written warning, as we could escalate this to a law firm once we did not hear any word from you upon receiving this letter. You can contact us directly if you have any questions. Our phone numbers are 952-458-962 and 952-745-9615.
We hope to talk with you soon.
Best regards,
Smart Internet, Inc.

